From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:01:22 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:08 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection

From: Sam dalton [mailto:samdalton@pei.sympatico.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 6:56 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@jirac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection

Hello,

I am writing in regards to the proposed development of permitting a gas station be built next to the well established
and historic Ceretti’s grocery store.

My family of five, have four properties in neighbouring 7 Mile Bay and frequent Ceretti’s grocery on many
occasions for both gas and hard to find items which saves us from driving into Summerside.

Ceretti’s is the heart of the community, often where you can meet up with others from the community and have a
quick conversation and at the same time find all those hard to find items or conveniences that pop up in daily living.
A small family business that employs many from the area. A decision to grant DP Murphy, a license to open a gas
station directly. Next door would be devastating to the local community.

We strongly object to this proposal and hope Irac can understand the negative effect this would mean to the
community of Borden and surrounding area

Sincerely,
Sam Dalton and family

33 Cyprian Shore rd
7 Mile Bay

Sent from my iPhone
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